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United Alloy, Inc Invests in Community by Acquiring Land for Permanent 
Third Location in Quincy, Illinois
Quincy, IL - September 20, 2023 

United Alloy, Inc takes a big step forward in a long-term commitment to Quincy, IL by acquiring land for a 
permanent facility in the Great River area. This strategic expansion underscores United Alloy’s dedication to 
fostering strong local connections while addressing the rising demands of their valued customers.

United Alloy’s current Quincy location is a weld-only facility that opened in April of this year. The newly 
purchased land is located just east of the current location, south of Ellington Road. Because of the help we 
received from Kyle Moore and his team at Great River Economic Development, who put us in contact with 
the right team to secure our new location, as well as welcoming us into the community, United Alloy is able to 
establish permanent roots in Quincy. The plan is to break ground by 2025 and construct a 200,000 sq. ft., state-
of-the-art facility and create at least 100 new jobs for the Quincy, IL workforce. 

“I am very excited for what this means to our team here in Quincy. These folks took a risk on a “new to Quincy” 
company that most had not even heard of before. This investment represents a long-term commitment to their 
hard work and dedication over the past several months. Personally, United Alloy has represented everything I 
could hope for in a company that I fully intend to retire from one day. When the company’s culture and values 
align with what I believe in personally, it becomes much easier to lead and make decisions. The opportunity to 
come in on the ground floor and help build something that will be around long after I am gone is pretty special. 
I cannot wait to look back in 5-10-15 years and see how far we have come. The future of UAGR (United Alloy 
Great River) is very bright!” said Andrew Parrish, Production Manager of United Alloy, Quincy, IL.

The new location signifies not only a substantial investment in the company’s future, but also a sincere 
commitment to the Gem City. With a legacy of over 20 years in sheet metal fabrication, United Alloy is 
renowned for its precision, efficiency and innovation.
 
About United Alloy
Headquartered in Janesville, Wisconsin, with a second facility in Seguin, Texas, United Alloy, Inc. is a contract 
metal fabrication and powder coating company. United Alloy produces the highest quality leak-proof metal 
fuel tanks, hydraulic reservoirs, skids, frames, chassis, trailers, and complex weldments for an extensive list of 
long-term Fortune 500 OEM customers. United Alloy is ISO 9001 Certified and is also recognized as a Woman/
Minority Owned Business. 

To learn more about United Alloy and their employment opportunities, please visit their website – 
www.unitedalloy.com or contact them at 608-758-4717.
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